
 
 

The IEEE Transportation Electrification Community (“TEC”) is currently looking for webinar 
presenters for the 2022.  A webinar is typically 45 minutes long with approximately 15 additional 
minutes for Q&A.   
 
TEC Webinars can be viewed live with free registration, to see a current listing of webinars visit 
the TEC website at http://tec.ieee.org/education/webinars.  Please note that after the webinar has 
been presented it will be available on the TEC Resource Center at 
http://resourcecenter.tec.ieee.org/.  The Webinars can be viewed on a mobile device, tablet or on a 
computer of your choice.   
 
Each webinar also provides the attendee with the opportunity to earn one (1) Professional 
Development Hour (PDH) certificate.  Once the webinar is complete, a link is provided for the 
attendee, please note the attendee will need to complete a form to receive a certificate. 
 
Some areas of interest in which we are looking for presenters are: 
 

 Electric and Hybrid Cars and Trucks 
 More-Electric and Electric Ships 
 More-Electric Aircraft 
 Electric Rail and Light Rail Systems 
 Off-road Vehicle Systems 
 Personal Transport 
 Batteries, Battery Charging and Management 
 Power Electronics 
 Electric Motors and Drives 
 Networked Vehicles 
 High-Power Wireless Power Transfer 
 Vehicle to Grid (V2G) and Grid Interaction Issues 
 IEEE Standards in Transportation and Vehicles 

 
Submissions: 
If you are interested in presenting a webinar or know someone who’s area of expertise would be 
beneficial to members of TEC please submit their names, contact information, short bio of the 
presenter, the title of webinar, and a half a page abstract of the proposed subject by clicking here:  
http://bit.ly/2pSfXJP 
 
All submissions will be reviewed by the Education Committee Chair and we will then work 
with the webinar presenter on coordinating the day and time for those webinars selected. 
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